
 

 

The Leaving Cert class of 1974 and Inter Cert class of 1972 are currently arranging a class reunion to 

commemorate the 50th anniversary of the end of their school days. We are planning to hold our get-

together in the Beaumont House on 27th September 2024 from 7:30 . While we have managed to 

contact many of our school friends we are still hoping to get in contact with many more. 

If you are in contact with anyone from our school days please pass on the message – also please let 

us know (names, addresses, phone number etc.) so that we can add them to our contact list – send 

on any information or questions to MyClassReunion74@gmail.com  

To help you remember your class mates see the photo below from our Debs night (15th Feb 1974) – 

how many faces can you identify?? 
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